LAKEWOOD WASTEWATER AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on December 19, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. at the Page Memorial Building, 839 Fourth Avenue, Lake Odessa, MI, 48849, the Lakewood Wastewater Authority Board will hold a public hearing to consider the Authority’s proposed budget.  The Authority Board may not adopt its proposed budget until after the public hearing.  A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection during normal business hours at the offices of the Authority located at Page Memorial Building, 839 Fourth Avenue, Lake Odessa, MI, 48849.  All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard at the public hearing regarding the proposed budget. 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.  Since the Lakewood Wastewater Authority does not have taxing power, no millage will be levied to support the proposed budget.


This notice is given pursuant to Act 43 of the Public Acts of Michigan of 1963 (Second Extra Session), as amended.


Dated: December 7, 2023 






LAKEWOOD WASTEWATER AUTHORITY

Stacy Storm, Office Manager/Finance Administrator

